
FOCUS 
Lansdown Ward 

NEW ROAD PLANS 
FOR LANSDOWN 
When we talk to local residents on the 
doorstep, one issue comes up more 
than any other —the roads.

 We’re campaigning for repeating speed limit 
signs at the top of Lansdown Road  to hammer 
the message home to drivers to SLOW DOWN.

With the expansion of residents parking, we are 
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backing calls for MORE PUBLIC 
TRANSPORT—especially affordable 
bus links for students to Bath Spa 
University College and the 
University Halls of Residence.

Local campaigner Rob Fenwick said 
“We’re backing 
calls for 
SPEED 
CAMERAS , 
pointing both 
ways on the 
Lansdown 
Road. 
Speeding up
the hill is just as common as 
speeding down it.”

We’re also supporting calls for more 
traffic  calming, and safer streets for 
residential areas. Liberal Democrats 
are about ACTION.

OUR PLEDGES TO YOU 
• We’ll fight for more 

signs and speed cameras, 
situated sensitively. 

• We’ll fight for more 
traffic calming, and  
better bus services 

Rob Fenwick and Susan Traill at Lansdown Road   
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HAVE YOUR SAY 
� Liberal Democrats really LISTEN. 

TORY SPIN vs THE TRUTH 
The Tories voted AGAINST 
introducing community 
wardens. On BBC1, the Tory 
group leader said that to meet 
their new funding pledge, they 
will have to CUT SERVICES to 
find the money. 

NAME: ………………………………………… Telephone: ………………………. 
 
ADDRESS: ………………………………...……………………………………………… 
 
MESSAGE: 
 

Return this form to: Rob & Susan, 38 Sion Hill, Bath, BA1 2UW 

E-MAIL US 
• susan@bathlibdems.co.uk 
• rob@bathlibdems.co.uk 
Don’t have internet access? 
You can get on the ‘net for free 
at the library! Call in to find out 
more.

LIB DEMS  
PURSUE “ZERO 
WASTE” 
The Liberal Democrat cabinet which leads the 
council have been actively supporting more 
recycling  in Bath.

We recently announced that no 
matter where you live in Bath 
you can now recycle plastic 
bottles, following successful 
trials in 2002.

Would you like a green box for recycling?  
Contact Susan or Rob, and we will arrange 
for one to be delivered.

We’re also encouraging more people to get 
involved in home composting.  Bins are as 
cheap as £2.20—call 394041 or e-mail 
actionline@bathnes.gov.uk to order yours!

BACKING MORE  
COMMUNITY 
WARDENS 
Community wardens, a new initiative introduced 
by the Liberal Democrat council cabinet, are 
patrolling the streets around Lansdown ward.  

Their job is to look out for break -ins, graffiti, and 
anti-social behaviour, and to alert the 
authorities.

With community wardens, crime is reported 
more quickly, and dealt with more 
effectively.

We’re committed to providing year-on-year 
increases in the number of community wardens.  
Local campaigner Rob Fenwick said “we want 
to see more wardens throughout the whole of 
Lansdown ward.  They have been doing great 
work to date.  Lansdown could really benefit 
from an increase in patrols here.”

WHEN DID YOU LAST SEE YOUR 
TORY COUNCILLORS? 
Four years of inaction by your Conservative 
councillors have left local residents feeling let 
down.

Susan Traill said “If elected, we will introduce 
regular ward surgeries. These are very 
important to us, and we know local residents 
want them too.  We believe in accountability.”


